
Feedback Request Following Travel Agency 

License Review 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. As part of our commitment to continuously improve our 

services, we are reaching out to gather your feedback regarding your experience with our recent 

travel agency license review process. 

Your insights are invaluable to us, and we would greatly appreciate it if you could take a moment 

to share your thoughts on the following: 

• Your overall satisfaction with the review process. 

• Areas you feel we excelled in. 

• Suggestions for improvement. 

Please reply to this email or fill out the attached feedback form by [insert deadline date]. Your 

feedback will help us enhance our services and better serve our clients in the future. 

Thank you for your time and support! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Company] 

[Contact Information] 


